
 
 
 
NOTES FROM THE OFFICE 

 

June 15, 2022   
 

PARENT SURVEY 
 

If you have not completed the survey from the Catholic School Office, please do so! It is based 
on the National Standards and Benchmarks for Effective Catholic Elementary and Secondary 
Schools, and is a tool to inform choices made by the Principal. The Pastor and Principal will 
utilize the surveys to identify desired outcomes and the steps that will be taken to ensure the 
goals are met. This will be approved by the CSO.   
PLEASE COMPLETE WITHIN THE NEXT TWO WEEKS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR INPUT! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PRINEVALPARENTS 
 
 

FIELD DAY 
 

A big day ahead, as Field Day (with cooperation of the weather) is taking place this Friday, June 
17th. Mr. Corsi and Mrs. Chun have planned an exciting day, one of those days that is central to 
students’ experiences and the memories they take from SPXS! The highlights of the day will 
include  
Who wins house points towards next year and…  
Will SPXS staff defeat a younger, stronger, more talented, athletic Gr. 8 class???  

PLEASE NOTE: T-Shirts for Field Day WILL go home on Thursday 
 

 
MOVING-ON NEWS… 

 

Both PreK and Kindergarten will have officially finished their school years by tomorrow! Those 
adorable and handsome PreK students wowed their parents in song and movement at their 
special celebration this morning. Kindergarten students will graduate tomorrow. We hope to 
see students back for Field Day!  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PRINEVALPARENTS


 

      
 
June 15, 2022 

 
 

DATES FOR THE END OF THE YEAR 
 

On Thursday, June 23rd students will be dismissed at 11:30; the teachers will then 
have planning sessions for next year. 
       

June 16th  Kindergarten Graduation (KM - 8:30am / KR - 9:30am) 
  June 17th  Field Day  
  June 23rd    Final day for grades 1 – 7 - 11:30am dismissal  

 
 

FIELD DAY 
 

Field Day is Friday, June 17th. Students should wear their gym shorts and field day           
t-shirts which will be sent home on Thursday. The treats for Field Day are Philly Swirl – 
Swirl Stix (see photos).   
 

   
 
 

REMINDER-NO SCHOOL 
 

A reminder that school will NOT be in session on Monday, June 20th in observance of 
Juneteenth.  
 

 
LUNCH MENU CHANGES for NEXT WEEK 

 
Tuesday, June 21st      Wednesday, June 22nd  
Chicken Patty      Cheeseburger 
Bacon, Egg & Cheese Croissant   Chicken Patty 
Sunbutter & Jelly     Sunbutter & Fluff 
Chicken Caesar Salad     Chicken Caesar Salad  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

REMINDER FOR AFTER CARE PROGRAM 
 

The last day for the After-Care Program is Wednesday, June 22nd.   
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING 

THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
School will begin for the 2022-2023 school year on Tuesday, August 30th, 2022. 



 

 

 

June 15, 2022 

Dear St. Pius X School Staff, Students, and Parents/Guardians,  

There has been one positive cases of COVID-19 reported within our student and staff community 
recently. The community member tested positive within the reporting period from June 8th 
through the morning of June 15, 2022. 

• Number of school members testing positive for Covid-19 – 1 
• Related to previous Covid cases? No 

Remember, if any family member is experiencing symptoms, or tests positive for Covid-19, your 
child(ren) should quarantine at home, unless vaccinated. Contact the school if you have 
questions. 

We continue to work with state and local public health officials to ensure the health and safety 
of all students, families, and staff.  

St. Pius X School will continue to take precautions to keep students, families, and staff safe and 
healthy. Cooperation from all families assists us. We ask for your consideration to respect the 
privacy of the individual(s) involved. 
 
Thank you and God bless, 
 
 
Anne Dailey  
Principal 



 
 

  
 

The 2021-2022 Yearbook  
is being published. 

Don’t miss out! 

Cost: $40.00 
(payment must accompany order) 

 
All grades are depicted in the yearbook. 

 
Please order online via the below link.  

 
 

https://spxschool.ejoinme.org/MyPages/SPXSYearbook2022/tabid/1302640/Default.aspx 

 
 

Grade 8 students do not need to purchase a yearbook. 
They will receive a yearbook as a gift from the school. 

  
Any questions - please email Mrs. Shaw at 

ashaw@spxschool.org. 
 
 

https://spxschool.ejoinme.org/MyPages/SPXSYearbook2022/tabid/1302640/Default.aspx


Order Your Back-to-School Supplies Today! 
  

Get school supply shopping out of the way early, skip the 
store, and enjoy summer! 

  

Simply place your order by June 17, 2022 
Order online at www.shopttkits.com 

Enter our school's account number: 99043 
Kit delivery in classroom on first day of school 

  
 

http://www.shopttkits.com/


Grade

2022 Supply Kit Order Form

St. Pius X School

Order Online at: www.shopttkits.com

Use Account #:

Order Online By:

Kit Pick Up:

Price

99043

In Classroom on first day of school

06/17/2022

Ordene en elinea

Numero de cuenta

Ordene por internet hasta

Recoja su estuche

$25.001st Grade

$45.002nd Grade

$40.003rd Grade

$80.004th Grade

$90.005th Grade

$90.006th Grade

$90.007th Grade

$65.008th Grade

$45.00Kindergarten

$40.00Cleaning Supplies

PriceBrand / Product DescriptionItem #

The items listed below are optional and are not included in the supply kits.  You may purchase these items through SchoolKidz 

or provide your own.

Optional Purchase Item

Grade / Class

Articulos de compra opcionales

255001 Calculator, TI-108, 8 Digit, Solar $10.00Calculator  6th Grade

255003 Calculator, TI3OX IIS, Scientific, 54 Func, 2 Line, Dual Power $25.00Calculator  7th & 8th Grades

255007 Calculator, TI 503SV, Large Display, Basic, Battery $6.00Calculator  5th Grade

**Kit components may be viewed online.   All sales are final.  No returns or refunds **

Important Parent Notes
The Cleaning Kit is an Optional Purchase.  Questions, contact Nicole at nicolelibby@icloud.com.

Visit www.teachertailored.com for additional photos of our backpack and lunch accessories.

Los articulos escolares en estuche se pueden ver en linea. Todas las ventas son finales. Sin devoluciones o reembolsos



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
May 25, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This summer I will be available for tutoring lower school students, (children entering 
Kindergarten – Grade 3). If you would like your child to continue to work on academic skills 
throughout the summer or if your child needs support in reading, math or readiness skills and 
you are looking for a tutor, please contact me at mtremblay@spxschool.org.  
I have been trained in the Wilson Reading Program. This is a phonics program designed to 
reinforce phonics and help the struggling reader learn to internalize the mechanics of reading. 
Reading comprehension, encoding and decoding are some of the skills that will be reinforced. 
Beginning readers will continue to learn the mechanics of phonics. I will review letter sounds 
and sight words, as well as play games that will reinforce reading readiness skills. 
I have also been trained in best practice Math strategies such as Number Sense and Subitizing. 
These approaches help struggling Math students internalize math concepts. I will also reinforce 
skills and concepts which were taught throughout the school year.     
I will be available Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday mornings beginning July 12 through August 
18. Please send me an email if you have any questions or would like more information.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Maryann Tremblay 
 
 

mailto:mtremblay@spxschool.org
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